Woodlands Secondary School

Tel: Fax:

22 September 2008

Mr. Gopal Jethmal
Women's Institute of Management

Dear Mr. Jethmal
Letter of Appreciation

Thank you for conducting the workshop "Grooming & Poise” & the successful
planning of the fine dining event for 83 Students from Woodlands Secondary
School.

You have shown good knowledge on the subject matter and have coupled it
effectively with your personal life experiences, In addition, your charisma and
ability to motivate have made you extremely popular with the students, as
apparent in the respect and appreciation that they display. Your training materials
and methods are stimulating and the students’ avid attention during the
workshops is testament to that, Our students have benefited a great deal from
the training and have also drawn inspiration from their interaction with you.

We are extremely pleased with the level of commitment & professionalism shown
and look forward to working with you again.

Once again, Thank you for imparting and sharing your expertise with us,

Yours Sincerely,

Ms. Katherine Chew
Woodlands Secondary School

- Weave + Dream * Lead ~
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o orm Cedar Girls’ Secondary School would like to thank the Women's Institute of Management for

conducting the Career Readiness Programme workshop on 31 August 2011.
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gr(éwm 2006 The workshop was carried out professionally by competent trainers and the students have

\“ benefitted greatly from the experience.
£EQPLE DA\\ ELOPER

AIRGAPORE

LALPN

Mr Joshua Sng
Career Guidance Coordinator
Cedar Girls” Secondary School
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HONG KAH SECONDARY SCHOOL

931 JURONG WEST STREET 42, SINGAPORE 649370
Tel: 6567 9655 School Email: hkss@moe.edu.sg
Fax: 6567 9665 School Website: hitp://www.hongkahsec.moe.edu.sg

© 29 July 2011

----————Frna Bte Saiamun Mrs Abdul Raman
' Malay Language Unit

Hong Kah Secendary School

931, Jurong West Street 42,
Singapare 649370

Letters of Appreciation

Our school has received services from Womman's Institute of Management for our Cultural Camp and Malay
Language Fortnight activities from 27™ July to 29™ July 2011 and 1 August to 3™ August 2011 respectively.
Apart from the prompt services from Mr Kishore Jethmal for attending to our pupils needs, they have been
very accomodative fo our last minute requests,

We received positive feedback from our pupils and teachers. The pupils enjoyed the activities which was
fulfilling and enriched. '

Thank you for the opportunity given to our pupils,

Regards,

Erna bte Saiamun
SH/ML {Internal)
Malay Language Unit

Conéuer Thyself through Discipline, Learning and Care
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SHUQUN SECONDARY SCHOOL

450, Jurong East Sireet 21, Singapore 609604
Tel: 6561 9630  Fax: 6567 2547
Email: sqss@mos.edu.sg

15 November 2011

On behalf of the International Students Committee from Shuqun Secondary school, we
would like to thank the trainers from Women'’s Institute of Management for conducting
the English Bridging Programme for 37 International Students from14 September to 23
September.

The trainers were very dedicated in their work and were patient with the students who
have little confidence in the language. The students who attended the course generally
gave positive feedback and they especially appreciated the trainers being able to use
their Mother Tongue language to explain to them.

Thank you once again for conducting this programme.

&

Serena Xu
Teacher-in-charge of International Students Commitiee

Qur Mission.. Touching Hearts, Inspiring Learning
Our Vision: An inviting school that brings out the best in everyone




3% August 2011

Wornen's Institute of Management
One Fullerton

1 Fullerton Road

Level 2

Singapore 049213

Dear Mr Kishore

ELEMENTS OF BUSINESS SKILLS 2 DAY 1 NIGHT LEARNING JOURNEY

Zaoted ta Soar

We would like to exprass our appreciation to you and your team for the effort and assistance for
conducting the 2 day 1 night learning journey for our Elements of Businass Skills ANT students on

1 and 2 July 2011 despite the short time given.

Qur students have indeed gained better appreciation of the hespitality, retal and travel anc

tourism industry from the experience,

Thank you.
Yours sincaraly
Migs Rehimah A.Rahman

EBS Coordinator

Cc Mrs Ciana Kang
HOD Business Studies

Tel:

Emsil:
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WOODGROVE PRIMARY SCHOOL

2 Woodlands Drive 14 Singapore 738079

Tel : 6894 3371  Fax : 6894 3372

Email : woodgrove_ps@moe.edu.sg
Website : http://www.woodgrovepri.moe.edu.sg

13 June 2011
To Whom It May Concern
N7 CLUSTER LEADERSHIP WORKSHOP ON SUPERVISORY SKILLS

We had engaged Ms Arti Gidwani of Trust Management Centre to conduct the Leadership
Workshop on Supervisory Skills for our N7 Cluster Schools on 31 May 2011.

The participants found the course to be very useful and informative. We enjoyed the
interactive communication between the trainer and participants, as well as the role-playing
during the course.

We would like to extend our sincere thanks to Ms Gidwani for her efforts and commitment in
making the training a success.

Youfs Sincerely

Chdn Hwee Ying
On behalf of N7 Cluster Schools

\@w\"{

PEOPLE DE ELOPER

SINGAPORE

Our Vision : Every Child Succeeds — A Leamer. A Thinker. A Leader.
Qur Mission: To nurture hearts and enrich minds
Our School Values : Staunch & Stable, Steadfast & Successful



i%ﬁ EP% Building a Community of
e = Passionate Learners
PUNGGOL SECONDARY SCHOOL '

51 Edgefield Plains, Singapore 828870
Tel: 6489 7851 Fax: 6489 7859

1 July 2010

Mr Kishore Jethmal

Women'’s Institute of Management
One Fullerton

1 Fullerton Road, Level 2
Singapore 049213

Dear Kishore
DEVELOPING LEADERSHIP THROUGH MBTI WORKSHOP

Thank you for conducting the workshop Developing Leadership Through MBTI on 31
May and 23 June 2010 at Punggol Secondary School.

My staff found the workshop both interesting and useful. The insights gained have
enriched their understanding of themselves and would help them become better
leaders. We enjoyed the interaction and we would like to express our appreciation to
you and your team for the effort in preparing for the workshop.

Once again, our appreciation for sharing your expertise with us.

Best regards.

Yours sincerely




ST. JOSEPH’S INSTITUTION JUNIOR
3 GEYLANG BAHRU LANE ¢ SINGAPORE 339626
TEL: 6255 2700 * FAX: 6255 7455

1% August 2012

On behalf of St. Joseph’s Institution Junior, I would like to thank The Women’s
Institute of Management for conducting the Primary Three Speech and Drama
enrichment program at our school.

The program was well-structured and gave all our students a valuable opportunity
to build their oral and presentation skills. Due to the nature of this program, many
students who initially demonstrated some nervousness in the program became more
confident towards the end of the program. This was evident when all students put their
best foot forth during the Performance Day.

A note of special appreciation also goes to the trainers who were very

professional and were able to manage to work within the 8 sessions given to them.

Thank you once again for conducting this program at our school.

Kind Regards,

Mr Varin Rikhraj

Primary Three, Level Representative

English Language Department



MAYFLOWER PRIMARY SCHOOL
200, ANG MO KIO AVENUE 5
SINGAPORE 569878
TELEPHONE: 64520849 FAX: 64534116
http://www.mayflowerpri.moe.edu.sg

»
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Date: 18 November 2012

Ms Liezel T.
Training Coordinator

Women's Institute of Management
Katong PO Box 159
Singapore 914306

Dear Ms Liezel
LETTER OF APPRECIATION

Thank You to the team of dedicated and patient trainers who had conducted the Financial Literacy
Workshop for our Primary 8 pupils on 12th October and a follow up session on 24th October 2012.

The training materials were stimulating and the interactive mode of lesson delivery were engaging. We
believed our pupils had also benefitted from the guidance which the trainers had provided during the
follow up session. They assisted our pupils in putting into practice the skills they had learnt in the
preparation of the school's annual Fun(D) Fair by providing useful tips and knowledge about
entrepreneurship and significance of giving back to the community.

Our pupils enjoyed the workshop and had given feedback that they had leamt practical lessons that will
help prepare them to plan and manage their financial future.

Thank You,

Yours Sincerely,

April Lecﬁ[\fm)

Subject Head, Character And Citizenship Education
Mayflower Primary School

Mayflower Primary School | Our Pupils, Exemplary Citizens of Tomorrow
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NGEE ANN PRIMARY SCHOOL

344 Marine Terrace, Singapore 449149
Tel: 64418677 Fax: 64417411
Website: www.ngeeannpri.moe.edu.sg Email: naps@moe.edu.sg

Established 1940

20thOctober 2013

Day Camp at PulauUbin

Letter of Appreciation

The Malay & Tamil Language Unit from Ngee Ann PrimarySchool has engaged Woman’s
Institute of Management for the Mother Tongue Fortnight programme i.e day camp at
PulauUbin on the 11" September 2013. In general, our Primary 4 & 5 Malay and Tamil
pupils really enjoyed and felt enriched after the camp. I've received positive feedback from
the teachers too. I've also would like to thank Mr GopalJethmal and Mr Samuel, trainer for
being prompt and accommodative to our requests since the planning stage until the actual
event.

Once again, thank you for the wonderful and enriching experience given to the pupils.

Regards,

MrRidzwan Bin Abas
Malay Language Teacher
Malay Language Unit



ST. HILDA'S SECONDARY SCHOOL

2 TAMPINES STREET 82, SINGAPORE 528986. TEL: 63055277 FAX: 6786501 |
Email: shss@moe.edu.sg Website : http://www.sthildassec.moe.edu.sg

Vision: An excellent institution recognized for bringing up pupils with a love for God, Life & Learning.
* Integrity our Anchor * Caring our Heartbeat * Commitment our Resolve * Excellence our Pursuit *

30 March 2015

Women Institute of Management
One Fullerton, 1 Fullerton Road
Level 2, Singapore 049213

Tel: +65 - 6514 3217

SECONDARY 2 RESEARCH SKILLS WORKSHOP

We will like to extend our heartfelt thanks to you and your trainers for your professionalism and

efficiency in conducting the Research Workshop for our Secondary 2 pupils on 23 & 24 March

2015. We appreciated the promptness and flexibility of your trainers to include last minute

tweaks to the workshop content, to ensure that timely and meaningful learning took place.

It has been a pleasant experience working with the Women Institute of Management and we look

forward to possible future collaborations.
Thank you.

Best Regards,

s

Mrs. Alina Tan

Lower Secondary Year Head



ANDERSON SECONDARY SCHOOL

10 Ang Mo 1’(10 Slreel 53 Slngapore 5__69206

web: www andersonsec moe.edu.sg
email; anderson_ss@moe.edu.sg
tel. 6459 8302 fax: 6458 6104
26 February 2021
To Mr Gopal Jethmal (Shawn)
Managing Director
Women's Institute of Management
Dear Shawn,
1. We would like to extend our appreciation to your company for having successfully conducted

activities and workshops for our Secondary 3 students during their orientation from
4 January 2021 to 6 January 2021.

2. The activities were well executed by your trainers and the workshops conducted by them and

by you personally were inspiring.
3. Thank you.

Yours sincerely,
r@”u“

Ms Lee Yan Mui
Assistant Yearhead (US)




BUKIT PANJANG PRIMARY SCHOOL

109 Cashew Road, Singapore 679676

Tel: 67691912 Fax: 67637462
http://www.bukitpanjangpri.moe.edu.sg/
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Future Leaders, Concerned Citizens

5 November 2021

Women Institute of Management

One Fullerton, 1 Fullerton Road

Level 2, Singapore 049213

Tel: 6514 3217

JOURNALISM WRITING PROGRAMME

Bukit Panjang Primary School would like to express our heartfelt gratitude to the Women
Institute of Management for conducting a Journalism Writing Programme for a group of Primary
5 high-ability learners.

Instructors Ms Violet Ng Hui Zhi and Ms Karen Loh Ju Ee conducted engaging and enriching
online sessions, leveraging various online platforms like Zoom Breakout Rooms and Nearpod.
The students have benefitted greatly from the learning experience.

We appreciated Ms Violet Ng's promptness and flexibility in planning resources and lessons for
both online and face-to-face sessions.

It has been a pleasant experience working with the Woman Institute of Management, and we
look forward to possible future collaborations.

Thank you.

Best regards,

o

Mdm Suharti Hassan
Senior Teacher



